The Klamath Tribes

Feb 15, 2022

Oregon Department of Education
Re: Support of HB 4033,as written and introduced by the Early Learning Division

The Klamath Tribal Council supports HB 4033 as was introduced by the Early Learning Division that
supports the Tribal Learning HUB; with the voice of each of the nine (9) federally recognized tribes as an
important voice. Changes made to the House Bill directly impacts the intent of the delivery of services to
the tribal communities as unique bodies, that have interests’ in providing opportunities for our youngest
learners.

We acknowledge that we have reviewed HB 4033 and support the work outlined by the Early Learning
Division, through the collaboration with the Government to Government Education Cluster. We further
acknowledge the collaboration with the Oregon Department of Education for matters that impact
geographic locations that influence our community priorities in Education. We look forward to working
together to support our tribal students and our schools.
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